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DocuMmeNTt No, 551
SEPTEMBER 16, 1970

THE MARITIME LAW ASSOCIATION
OF THE UNITED STATES

LADIES’ ACTIVITIES, SAN FRANCISCO FALL MEETING

As indicated in material previously sent the members, the West
Coast Committee has made plans for ladies’ activities on Friday,
October 30, 1970, the same day as the business meeting.

There will be a harbor cruise on one of the Harbor Tour sight-
seeing boats with a 10:30 a.m. boat departure from Fisherman’s
Whart and return about 12:30. This is one of the best ways to see
the San Francisco Bay as well as other places of interest such as the
Golden Gate Bridge, Alcatraz Island, etc.

The tour will be followed by lunch at two restaurants, the Man-
darin and the Plantation. They are located at Chirardelli Square
which is near Fisherman’s Wharf and within casy walking distance.
Chirardelli Square will be of interest as it is a former chocolate
factory which has been transformed into one of the City’s most
popular attractions—a miscellany of shops, galleries, restaurants and
plazas which overlooks the Bay. The Mandarin will serve an un-~
usual Chinese menu including curried chicken, shrimps a la Shanghai,
and Mongolian Lamb. The Plantation luncheon will be Crab Louis.

Charter buses to the boat from the Mark Hopkins and Del Webb
Hotels will be provided. Those persons staying at the Mark Hopkins,
Sir Francis Drake, Huntington or Fairmont should be able to take
-the bus from the Mark Hopkins while those at the Del Webb, Holi-
day Inn and San Franciscan should be able to take the bus from the
Del Webb.

The cruise and lunch, including the bus transportation before and
after, will take about four (4) hours, so that with a 10:00 a.m. bus
departure,-the ladies can expect to be back to their hotels around
2:00 p.m.

The total price for cruise, luncheon and bus transportation both
ways will be $8.75.

Please remember to take this mailing home so that your wife will
know about these activities and will plan to attend. If she does,
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please so indicate on the attached reservation form and enclose your
check., Tickets for each activity will be mailed to you. These
activities are in no way limited to out-of-towners. San Franciscans
are cordially invited. It is IMPORTANT FOR PLANNING PUR-
POSES FOR EVERYONE TO REPLY AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

At the request of the West Coast Committee we are also enclos-
ing some comments on the weather to be expected and recommenda-
tions for dress in San Francisco at this time of year.

Francis J. O’BrRIEN
Secretary



	00002__5834_MIS.tif
	00003__5835.tif

